
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Evening Parents and Guardians of New Horizons Charter Academy, 
 
New Horizons Charter Academy held teacher and parent forums to discuss and review 
the combining of Cohort 1 (Monday/Wednesday) and Cohort 2 (Tuesday/Thursday) for 
in-person instruction into one Cohort of Monday through Thursday for all grades. After 
hearing all the comments, NHCA had support from all groups to combine these two 
cohorts into one. As mentioned in the message last week and during the forum, the plan 
to begin the combining of Cohorts is May 10th, 2021. 
 
New Horizons Charter Academy will combine both cohorts starting May 10th for all 
grades for students who have been attending in-person instruction. Please plan on 
starting at the same times as we did the past. If you have any questions, please let us 
know. Thank you. 
 
Mr. Thomas 
Executive Director/Principal 
 

 


